
 

 

            
3rd September 2015 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Invitation: Parent/Carer Focus Group 
Topic: Home-School Agreement 

 
You are invited you to a focus group being held in school to discuss the development of our 
Home-School Agreement. Our focus groups are about sharing a new initiative or policy with you before 
it begins, allowing for direct parent/carer involvement in the direction we are taking as a school. 
 
A Home-School Agreement is a written agreement between the school, parents/carers and children; 
normally, it explains the school’s aims and values, the school’s responsibilities towards our pupils, the 
responsibility of each pupil’s parents/carers, and what the school expects of its pupils. 
 
We believe it is vital for the school to work in partnership with parents/carers, so we’d like for you to 
join us and share your views of what should be included in this agreement and what type of set up you 
would like to see. 
 
Event information: 
 

Date:  Thursday 17th September 2015 
Time:  2.45pm – 3.30pm (Pick-up time) 
Venue: Oswald Road Primary School 

 
If you wish to attend, please let us know by emailing a.hodges@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or call 
the school on 0161 881 4266 to reserve your place, so that we can plan accordingly. 
 
If you can’t attend the focus group, but wish to share your ideas, please do get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Alex Hodges 
Communication and Marketing Manager 


